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OFFICIAL 

John Rice Avenue and Haydown Road 
Junction Upgrade 
Site investigation nightworks 
Site investigation works continue for the South Australian Government’s $1.5 million election commitment 
to plan, design, and construct a signalised intersection and pedestrian crossing at the John Rice Avenue 
and Haydown Road junction, Elizabeth Vale. 

We received valuable feedback from the local community over the last few months. This feedback will help 
inform the detailed design, and we thank everyone who provided feedback. We look forward to sharing more 
information on the proposed design in the coming weeks. Investigation works to inform the design are 
continuing at the junction of John Rice Avenue and Haydown Road, Elizabeth Vale.  

The works are being carried out in and around the junction and will involve service locating equipment to 
detect any underground services and potholing works. These works are being undertaken to develop a further 
understanding of the existing road conditions and utility service locations.  

What to expect  

Works will be undertaken from Monday, 1 May 2023 and are expected to be complete by 6am Saturday,  
6 May 2023, weather permitting. To minimise the impact of these works on road users, works will be 
undertaken at night between the hours of 6pm and 6am.  

To safely undertake these works speed and lane restrictions will be in place throughout the project area. 
Please follow the directions of on-site traffic controllers and observe traffic signage when travelling through 
the area.  

Pedestrians and cyclists are advised to take care when travelling throughout the area. For safety reasons 
there may be some restricted access. When required, signage will be in place to direct pedestrians and cyclists 
to alternative access and/or detours. Every effort will be made to minimise impacts on the community.  

Some noise disturbances can be expected while these works are completed however works will be managed 
to minimise disturbances as much as practically possible, this includes scheduling intrusive works during the 
early evening where possible. 

Access to properties will be maintained and every effort will be made to minimise impacts to surrounding 
properties and roads.  

Further information 
For more information on the project, to register for project updates, please contact the project team by calling 
1300 794 880, emailing DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au or by visiting www.dit.sa.gov.au/northroadupgrades  
 
Kind regards  
John Rice Avenue and Haydown Road Junction Upgrade project engagement team  
 


